October 11, 2017
Dear Parents,

It is time to start planning for our fall fundraiser.  This is our biggest fundraiser of the fall semester!  Each year we have a silent auction to auction off classroom holiday gift baskets.  We will have a parent coordinator in each class who will help collect the items and answer any questions you may have.  We currently have coordinators for Ms. Debra, Ms. Diane, and Ms. Margaret C.’s classes.  We will need a volunteer for Ms. Amy, Ms. Andrea, Ms. Ellen, Ms. Margaret W., and Ms. Lisa’s classes.
This volunteer is basically a contact person for the classroom who can help coordinate the theme for the basket and the receiving of goods for the basket.  This is an easy task as we can set a collection bin outside of each room to collect the items.
The time frame to get the baskets ready is as follows:

October 12 – October 16

Parent coordinator chooses theme for class basket
October 17 –November 2

Collect items for baskets (two and a half weeks)
November 6-9


Work on basket assembly
November 9-12


Baskets on display at church and on the web

November 12



Auction begins (church members)
November 16



Auction closes at Noon

Basically, each family donates or acquires donations from businesses for the items to go into each basket.  If you choose to solicit businesses, I can give you letters to deliver to each business.   We will also issue a receipt to the businesses for their tax-deductible donations.  If you have a connection to a business in the area, please think about contacting them.

Experience shows that top money raisers have been Gift Cards, Family Fun, Legos, Coffee & Chocolate Lovers Basket, Pamper Me Basket, Sports & Fitness Basket, Baker’s Delight, and Outdoor Living Baskets.

If you have an idea of your own that you think would be successful, let’s go for it.  Also, feel free to donate items to the other class baskets if you have items and/or connections.

It takes all of us to make this fall fundraiser a success.  Remember, only 80% of our operating expenses are covered by tuition.  We must raise the rest through fundraising efforts to keep our class ratios low, tuition low, and to attract and retain high-quality teachers.  Our budgeted goal this year for all fundraising efforts is $13,000!  

Let’s work together to make this the most successful basket auction EVER!  And mark your calendars now for our annual family feast honoring grandparents on Thursday, November 16, 2017.  It is always a great time!
Thank you for your help,

Ginny Herbert

Head of School

